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Investigative Activity: Initial Officer Contact 

Involves:  (S),  (S) 

Activity Date: 10/07/2024 

Activity Location: Medina County Sheriff’s Office 

Authoring Agent: Special Agent Joseph Goudy #83 

 

Narrative: 

On Saturday, October 5, 2024, at approximately 2345 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal 

Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) Joseph Goudy (Goudy) responded to the Medina 

County Sheriff's Office (MCSO) to meet with the involved deputies. The meeting was 

regarding the officer involved shooting that occurred in the 10300 block of Silvercreek 

Road, Doylestown, Ohio.  

Upon arrival, SA Goudy spoke with the MCSO Ohio Patrolman’s Benevolent Association 

(OPBA) union representative, Detective Jason Seiberling (Seiberling). Detective 

Sieberling identified the deputies as and 

 Detective Sieberling said that the deputies will not provide a statement 

until they have their union attorney present.  

After speaking briefly with the OPBA representative, SA Goudy met with  

and . During the interactions, they were initially placed in separate rooms. While 

speaking with the deputies, it was discovered that their firearms were left behind at the 

scene secured until the BCI Crime Scene Unit obtained possession of them. It was 

determined that the deputies did not conduct a magazine change during the incident. 

The magazines were not taken; however, photos were taken of the magazines. Each 

magazine contained 17 rounds of 9mm ammunition. Both deputies had two extra 

magazines with them at the time of the incident. In addition, photos were taken of the 

deputies while they were wearing the same uniform and equipment from the incident.  

The deputies, along with Detective Seiberling, were advised that the OPBA attorney, 

George Gerken will be contacted to schedule interviews.  

For further information, please refer to the attached photos. 

 

 
























